Tewksbury Public Schools

139 Pleasant Street
Tewksbury, MA 01876

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT MEMO: 58-24/25
To: All Staff

From: Nancy Milligan
Assistant Superintendent of Schools s

m’\”‘“
Date: October 17, 2024

2024-2025 SY
Tewksbury Public Schools

Districtwide* Registered Behavior Technician (RBT)

(*Assigned to the Dewing & Heath Brook Elementary Schools for the remainder of the 2024-2025 school year,
effective immediately through June 24, 2025 or the last day of the 24/25 school year.)

Employees of the Tewksbury Public Schools: If you are a member of a collective bargaining unit, please refer
to your collective bargaining agreement regarding applicable provisions to apply for this position. Please
consult with your Union representative with any questions. Please send, email preferred, a letter of interest
and updated resumé. Proof of Registered Behavior Technician Certification is required.

Apply to:
Candace Tharrett, Ms. Ed.

Interim Director of Student Services and Special Education
Tewksbury Public Schools

District Central Administrative Office

139 Pleasant Street, Tewksbury, MA 01876
ctharrett@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

Application Deadline: Until filled « EOE © 2024-2025 SY
Posting emailed to all staff on 10/17/2024

PLEASE POST

The Tewksbury Public School System is an Equal Opportunity Employer
Reasonable accommodations will be made for individuals with disabilities. Tewksbury Public Schools does not discriminate on the account of
race, color, sex, gender identity, religion, national origin, sexual orientation or disability.



